

Wisconsin Electric POWER COMPANY

231 WEST MICHIGAN, MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN 53201

- October 8, 1974



Mr. Edson Case, Acting Director Directorate of Licensing Office of Regulation U. S. Atomic Energy Commission Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Case:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301 CORRECTION TO LETTER OF AUGUST 30, 1974 ON UNSCHEDULED RADIOACTIVITY RELEASE POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

One of our letters to you dated August 30, 1974 reported the details of an abnormal occurrence concerning an unscheduled radioactivity release from the blowdown evaporator at the Point Beach Nuclear Plant. On page 2, paragraph 2, the letter, after explaining that such releases are expected to be extremely infrequent events, went on to say that "...indeed, none has been experienced to date". This statement is incorrect. Although the root cause was different, an unscheduled, unmonitored release was made via the blowdown evaporator relief valves on May 12, 1973. This incident was reported in my letter to Mr. John F. O'Leary dated May 28, 1973.

We trust this mistake has caused you no inconvenience.

Very truly yours,

Sol Burstein

Executive Vice President

8403270126 741008 PDR ADOCK 05000266 S PDR 10575 (2) COPYSSENT REGION